From: Leslie Bentley

Sent: Sunday, September 22, 2024 8:47 PM To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca>

Subject: Re: Automatic reply: [EXTERNAL] Re. Steve Lehman on building foiur soty

housing in Oakridge

Hello Steve.

yes I do give permission for me earlier letter to be placed on the public agenda -

L. Bentley

I want to express my concern about the building of four story housing is this quiet and established subdivision. I cant imagine what they are thinking. This area is already choked with traffic and is extremely busy. But we have managed to maintain a quality of Life that is mostly peaceful and reasonable quiet. I believe the city needs to be thinking of the pressures being put on an area when you introduce such an idea - given the amount of open spaces elsewhere in newer sub-division.

I wish to protest to the building of four story town-houses in an area already over-populated. I can;'t imagine why anyone who even think of making such a move. Please register our feelings with your committee as we in the area are completely against it.

Sincerely, The Bentley Family